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2010 Chapter Meeting Dates
August 18 – An Update from the Commissioner of the TN Department of Financial Institutions, Greg Gonzales
September 15
October 20 - Educational Symposium

November 17 – Long Term Care, Stacia Vetter
December – no meeting

Chapter Meeting Location
Lipscomb University

Ezell Center, 3rd Floor, Room 301
3:15 Refreshments, networking

3:30 - 5:00 Meeting
For campus map

www.lipscomb.edu/page.asp?SID=4&Page=3170
Board of Directors Meeting

July 21, 2:00 p.m.

Room 363


Foundation for Financial Planning 
Dear FPA of Middle Tennessee,

On behalf of the Board of Trustees of the Foundation for Financial Planning, I want to thank you for your memorial contribution of $265 to the Foundation for Financial Planning in memory of Sandra Whipple.

Your support is allowing us to move forward with our mission of helping people take control of their financial lives by connecting the financial planning community with people in need.

Sincerely,

James A. Peniston

Executive Director

Please Join Us

July 21st

LUNCH MEETING
11:30 – 1:00
Ezell Center, Room 301

ESOP Boom! 

Presented by
Kelly O. Finnell, JD, CLU, AIF®
and 

Benjamin J. Buffington

Executive Financial Services, Inc.
Kelly and Ben will share with us some powerful 
tax and financial planning tools available to business owners.  
Employee Stock Ownership Plan

Why an ESOP?

ESOP Case Studies

ESOP Process

Kelly founded Executive Financial Services, Inc. in 1981.  Kelly specializes in employer-sponsored retirement plans, including 401(k)s, ESOPPs and NonQualified Plans for executives.  Ben joined the company in 2006 after a successful career in the banking industry.  Ben has a wide berth of experience in the commercial banking and private client realm of the financial services industry. 

Approved for one hour of CFP CE
11:45 Buffet
Lipscomb University

Ezell Center, Room 301

Invite a colleague to the meeting!

Newbs Matter
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A Message from FPA of Middle Tennessee President, Will Welborn, CFP™

“Hi.  That was David Howell.  Rush Chairman.  He was darn glad to meet you.”  OK, so this isn’t the Delta Tau Chi house at Faber College.  But David “Otter” Howell has been a Membership Chairman for our chapter since January 2009; and this year’s Co-Chair is our own John “Boon” Stauffer.  These two do a lot to woo new FPA members and retain existing ones.  John and David call guests who visit chapter meetings and thank them for coming each month, offer to answer questions about the benefits of membership, and encourage them to join.  They recognize new members at chapter meetings and offer to help them get acquainted with “how things work” around the FPA of Middle Tennessee.  They promote and anchor our monthly FPA After 5 networking events at Mafiaoza’s each month.  And they spread the word to CFP students preparing to sit for the exam and tell them about the benefits of being a Student Member of the FPA.
But the Number One way we get new members is through referrals from other members.  On behalf of our Membership Co-Chairs David Howell and John Stauffer, I encourage you to tell your co-workers & industry colleagues about our great organization and invite them to attend a meeting.  (Hey, the first time it’s FREE!)  Why do we need new members?  New members tend to be the most energetic and the most willing to GET INVOLVED.  Many of our long-time, veteran members have already served on committees and taken board positions.  They’ve participated in Pro-Bono initiatives.  While many of these SUPER-MEMBERS are still very active in the chapter, help is still needed on so many fronts.  New members are the lifeblood of our organization.  Not only do Chapter Revenues increase from dues- with every penny trickling down to the bottom line since our annual budget is based on last year’s revenues- but with higher monthly meeting 
attendance numbers, sponsors find our organization more attractive and valuable.  And they are willing to pay more for their fifteen minutes of fame before each CE presentation.
With more revenues and bigger budgets, FPA of Middle Tennessee can become a larger voice for the financial planning community by hosting bigger, better public events that are well publicized.  The more visibility our chapter has in the public eye- whether through hosting public events or recognition in the local media- the more valuable your membership in the FPA becomes.  In fact, the profession of financial planning in Middle Tennessee as a whole benefits when the local chapter prospers.  And it all starts with members.  So, please, invite a friend.  Encourage a colleague to attend the next meeting.
At present, FPA of Middle Tennessee has 179 members.  Of the 100 local FPA chapters across the nation, we are a smaller MID-SIZE chapter.  We have more members than the Memphis chapter and the Birmingham chapter, but we pale in comparison to Minneapolis, Charlotte, Indianapolis and other mid-size cities.  When the FPA National Conference was held at Opryland in 2005, anyone who attended the conference in the middle Tennessee region also got FREE MEMBERSHIP in our chapter for one year.  That year membership numbers began to rise to well over 200 members.  In the ensuing years, thanks to an increase in annual fees from FPA National combined with a downturn in the economy, many FPA chapters lost anywhere from a third to half of their members.  The FPA of Middle Tennessee has certainly seen far too many memberships expire after only one year, but we’ve also enjoyed a healthy inflow of new members who have a vested interest in advancing the profession of financial planning in Middle Tennessee.  
Perhaps that’s why there are so many NEW faces on the Board this year.  As mentioned previously, new members are eager to get involved!  And we need more.  The 10% decrease in total numbers from the high-water mark set in 2007- when we out grew our old meeting location in the Swang Center at Lipscomb- is a little unsettling, but when compared with total membership losses at chapters across the country, FPA of Middle Tennessee is doing rather well.  But with a little extra effort from all of us, I think we can do better.
I’m sure Otter and Boon would agree.  However, if all else fails and membership continues to decrease….. TOGA!!!  TOGA!!!  TOGA!!!


Welcome New Members!

Jon Iverson

Allianz Global Investors Distributors, LLC

Derick L. Kann, CFP®, ChFC, CLU, CASL

Michael R. Wallin, CFP®



FPA of Middle TN Scholarship Recipient
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April Smith, Scholarship recipient and Vance Lahey, FPA of Middle TN President -Elect

On behalf of the FPA of Middle Tennessee, Vance Lahey presented a scholarship for $2,000 to April Smith at A Taste of Nashville on April 25.  
 

April is a recent graduate of the Pearl-Cohn Business Magnet School.  She is thrilled to be the first in her family to attend college.  She is pursuing a degree in nursing.  April shed tears of joy for this wonderful opportunity to make a difference in her life.


Mark your calendar . . . .

2010 Educational Symposium
Cool Springs Marriott

October 20, 2010
Mark Richards, CFP®, CIMA®
615.369.1420 or Mark.richards@trustcore.com
Vance P. Lahey, CFP®

615.771.5278 x358 or Vance.p.lahey@ampf.com


Green Hills Small Study Group 

Thursday, June 10
Green Hills Study Group

12:00 - 1:00 p.m.; bring your lunch.

2000 Glen Echo Road, Suite 209

Questions?  Carl Apple, 615-256-3807 or Carl@appleandco.com


Get involved!

Help shape the future of FPA!
Career Development

Pro Bono
Corporate Sponsorship
Public Relations
Government Relations
Programs
Membership


Symposium
Mentoring


Technology

Meeting greeters
We need you!
Please let us know your area of interest.
615.473.1450 or fpamidtn@bellsouth.net


FPA-PAC 

Representing financial planners and issues affecting planner practices are primary objectives of the Financial Planning Association. To enhance our efforts, the FPA-PAC was created as the federally registered political action committee of FPA, the only registered PAC on Capitol Hill representing the interests of the financial planning profession.

By contributing to the FPA-PAC fund, you're helping support candidates for the United States Senate and House of Representatives — primarily incumbents, regardless of political party — who have demonstrated previous support of issues FPA believes critical to advancing the profession.


 



Invite a colleague to join FPA!

Share the wealth of Knowledge, Resources and Community.  When you introduce a colleague to FPA, you help a fellow professional and make our community stronger.

· Free CE opportunities at chapter meetings

· Receive Journal of Financial Planning

· Career Center

· Pro Bono Opportunities

· Small Study Groups

Join Today
108 Reasons to Join


Corporate Partner Opportunities

Recognition, Exposure, Networking

Please refer a Partner!

Brian Church

615-545-6095
BChurch@capitall.com


SOCIAL SECURITY
The latest edition of the Social Security Update
is posted online. You can read the newsletter
in its entirety by going to www.socialsecurity.gov/newsletter/.
Our Mission
The mission of the FPA of Middle TN is to

advance the profession of financial planning

in Middle Tennessee and to provide quality,
professional education to our members
and to the public.



FPA Retreat 2010



FPA Denver 2010



FPA Virtual Learning Center
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THE HEART OF FINANCIAL PLANNING:

The community that brings together those who deliver, support and benefit from financial planning.


2010 Board of Directors

Chairman
Paul W. Stovall, CFP®

Lipscomb University
615.966.5251

Paul.stovall@lipscomb.edu
President 
William R. Welborn, CFP®

Waddell & Associates

615.370.0750
will@WaddellandAssociates.com
Vice President
Vance P. Lahey, CFP®

Ameriprise Financial Services

615.771.5278 x358
Vance.p.lahey@ampf.com
Secretary 
W. Douglas O’Rear, CFP®

O’Rear & Associates

615.371.8596
Doug.orear@dougorearassociates.com
Treasurer
Bryan S. Jones, CPA, CFP®

CPA Consulting Group
615.322.1225

bryan@cpacg.com
Career Development
James C. Plasko

Innovative Financial Group

615.515.8146

jplasko@jhnetwork.com
Corporate Sponsorship
Brian T. Church

Capital L Financial Group
615.545.6095

BChurch@capitall.com
Government Relations
Jane MacDonald, CFP®
TrustCore Financial 
615.377.1177
Jane.macdonald@trustcore.com
Membership
David T. Howell, CFP®, ChFC, CLU 

Capital Financial Group
615.309.6320

Davidhowell@finsvcs.com
Membership Co-Chairman

John Stauffer

Kay Quinn Financial, LLC

615.297.3434

john@kayquinnfinancial.com
Pro-Bono
Bryan P. Fay, CFP®

SunTrust Bank
615.748.4364

Bryan.fay@suntrust.com
Programs
Paul C. Hayes, JD, CPA, CFP® 

Waller Lansden Dortch & Davis

615.850.8466
phayes@wallerlaw.com
Programs
Jerry Moore, CFP®, CIMA
American Century Investment Services
615.308.8085

Jerrymoore2003@comcast.net
Public Relations/Media Relations

Kris J. Kinslow, CFP®, CLU
Lincoln Financial Advisors

615.750-0275
Kris.Kinslow@LFG.com
Public Relations/Events

Fanci Worthington, CFP®

Capital Financial Group

615.309-6373
fanciw@gmail.com
Symposium
Mark D. Richards, CFP®, CIMA®
TrustCore Financial 

615.369.1420
Mark.richards@trustcore.com
Director-at-Large
Robert V. Bolen, CFA, CFP® 

Bolen|Dodson & Associates

615.242.3808
bob@lifewealthcoach.com
Director-At-Large
Dr. W. Fred Kendall, CFP®

Belmont University
615.310.4756

Fred.kendall@belmont.edu
Director-At-Large
Dr. John T. Lee, CFP®

MTSU
615.898.2528

jtlee@mtsu.edu
Please support
our
FPA of Middle TN

partners!
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Jon Iverson, CRPC
Regional VP- Western TN

763-765-6912
Jon.iverson@allianzlife.com
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Jeff Boynton
(615)646-1594 (o)
(615)957-6420 (m)

www.visitingangels.com
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Michael Baron

(615) 439-5946

baronm@nationwide.com
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Putnam Investments | Regional Marketing Director
Phone: (615) 457-4917

E-Mail: brooks_woodruff@putnam.com

@ Putnam .o

INVESTMENTS
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Paul W. Stovall, CFP®

615.966.5251

paul.stovall@lipscomb.edu
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J. Kavanaugh Tucker 
Vice President 
Credit Suisse Securities (USA) LLC 
(404) 384-0084 - Cell 
kavanaugh.tucker@credit-suisse.com
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WYATT TARRANT & COMBS LLP

WWW.WYATTFIRM.COM




Casey W. Riggs

(615) 251-6749

criggs@wyattfirm.com
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Kirk Williamson
Vice President, Regional Marketing Manager
Fred Alger & Company, Incorporated
T: (212) 806-8863 | C: (201) 388-5021
KWilliamson@alger.com | www.alger.com
Inspired by Change, Driven by Growth.


For additional information please contact
Our Chapter Executive at 615-473-1450
or fpamidtn@bellsouth.net.

FPA of Middle TN


P.O. Box 150608


Nashville, TN 37215


615-473-1450


�HYPERLINK "mailto:fpamidtn@bellsouth.net"�fpamidtn@bellsouth.net�








A Gold Level Chapter				                      July  2010
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